Approved

King and Queen Electoral Board Meeting
March 9, 2021

The monthly Electoral Board meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman at
8:45 a.m. The Electoral Board meeting was held at the General Registrar’s office, In
attendance were Arminstead Ransone, Chairman; Diane Klausen, General Registrar and Mary
Ann Levere, Secretary.

Minutes from the last meeting were reviewed and approved.

L&A Testing of voting equipment will be held on April 13th or 14th. Pending availability of room
at the Courthouse complex.

April 23, 2021 is the start date for absentee voting for the June Primary election.
The General Registrar has contacted the King and Queen Demontratic Party Chairman for a
nominee to the Electoral Board. The nominee will replace the Assistant Chairman, who passed

away in February, 2021.

Next meeting will be held April 13, 2021. Meeting adjourned at 9:13 a.m.

Mary Ann Levere,
Secretary



